
 

 

We are very excited to welcome your child to St. Thomas Aquinas High School and we look forward to introducing your 

child to our engaging Web Crew Program. 

 

The Web Crew Transition Program is designed to both welcome and support grade 7 students by connecting them to a 

grade 8 student leader who will be their mentor during their first year at STA.  The Web Leader is a trained and 

responsible student who has been selected for their leadership and commitment to being a great role model and a 

positive leader in our school.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact one of our Web Crew Coordinators, Anik Plourde at 

Anik.Plourde@cdsbeo.on.ca or Sylvie.Grenier@cdsbeo.on.ca 

 

We look forward to meeting the Class of 2026 during our Web Crew Orientation Day in September. 

 

Mr. Danny Palumbo          Mme Plourde and Mme Grenier 

STA Principal           Web Crew Coordinators 
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